308 Questions Or Concerns
Regarding Conflicts Of Interest

Policy:

Any individual who has a question or concern regarding a potential conflict
of interest should seek advice from their supervisor or the Manager of
Internal Audit or the Director of Human Resources.

Procedure:

Concerns regarding conflicts of interest may be reported to the Ethics
Hotline through the Archdiocese’s website, www.archbalt.org, by using the
EthicsPoint Quick Link, through EthicsPoint’s website
www.ethicspoint.com, or through the EthicsPoint’s telephone hotline at
1-888-572-8206.
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